
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 

UPCOMING DATES TO REMEMBER 
January 26 – Kindergarten Registration 
February 3 – March 2 – Online Transfer Process 
February 5: Pro-D No school 
 
KINDERGARTEN ON-LINE REGISTRATION  
On-line pre-registration is required for 
Kindergarten in all School District No. 57 
(Prince George) elementary schools. On-line 
registration will take place beginning at 9:00 
am on Tuesday, January 26, 2021 at 
www.sd57.bc.ca.  Children whose fifth birthday falls on or before 
December 31, 2021 are eligible to enter Kindergarten in September 
2021.  Upon submission of the online registration, you will receive an e-
mail confirmation along with a link to additional forms requiring 
completion. Bring completed forms, along with a copy of the Birth 
Certificate, and Care Card, to the school by 3:00 pm on February 5, 
2021 in order to retain your spot. If you require more information visit 
www.sd57.bc.ca or call Mrs. Andrews at 250-964-7743. 
 
SCHOOL TRANSFER PROCESS 
School District 57 students who wish to transfer schools or who wish to 
attend schools outside of their catchment area for next year are required 
to apply through the district’s transfer process. The student transfer 
process for September 2021 will begin on Wednesday, February 3th at 
9:00 am and concludes on Tuesday, March 2nd at 3:00pm.  All transfer 
applications must be made using the online transfer application form 
available at www.sd57.bc.ca .   An application may be made from any 
computer with Internet access or the general office of any district school.  
A time and date is automatically assigned to each application received.  
Applications will be considered in order of receipt.  Parents will be 
notified before the end of March if there child has been accepted at the 
new school.  If you have any questions regarding this please call 250-
964-7773. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
IMPORTANT 
DATES: 
 
January 26, 2021 
Kindergarten 
Registration 
 
February 3 to March 2 
Online Transfer 
Process 
 
February 5, 2021 
NID Day – No School 
 
February 15, 2021 
Family Day 
 
March 22-April 1, 2021 
Spring Break 
 
April 2-5, 2021 
Easter Break 
 
April 23, 2021 
NID Day – No School 
 
May 24, 2021 
Victoria Day 
 
June 4, 2021 
NID Day – No School 
 
June 25, 2021 
Last day for Students. 
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At Polaris 
Montessori 

 
We will empower students, 

families, and staff. 
Follow the core principles of 

a Montessori philosophy. 
Harmonize the best of what 

the Montessori and B.C. 
Public Schools’ curriculum 

have to offer. 
Create a school culture 
where everyone feels, 
connected, cared for, 

respected, safe and happy. 
Ensure that students and 

staff will be successful 
within the broader 

educational community, 
to help students and staff to 

be self-directed, self-
monitoring, risk takers. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Polaris Montessori 
7005 Gladstone Dr 
Prince George, BC 

V2N 3N7 
 

hgln.sd57.bc.ca 
 

Ph: 250-964-7743 
Fax: 250-964-7748 

 
STUDENTS COMING EARLY/STAYING LATE AT SCHOOL 
We still have a number of students that are being 
dropped off early or being picked up late.  Please be 
aware that supervision of students is only provided 
from 8:22am to 8:37am in the morning and from 
2:22pm to 2:37pm. For safety reasons it is important 
not to have students at school during unsupervised 
times.  Please ensure no student is dropped off earlier 
than 8:22 or picked up any later than 2:37pm. 
 
COLD WEATHER POLICY 
An “In Day” will be called on very cold weather 
days. On such days there will be a sign posted at 
the front door by 8:20am. Students can then enter 
at their usual entrance door and sit quietly outside 
their classroom. Please ensure your children are 
dressed warmly for the weather conditions as it 
could warm up during the day and students will 
then go outside to play. 
 
DRESS FOR WEATHER CONDITIONS 
We have already had a few chilly days and several 
students have not been prepared for the weather! 
Please help your child to ensure they are coming with 
proper outdoor wear so that they are not cold while they 
are outside during lunch time or before and after school. 
It is also a very good idea to send an extra set of clothes and to label all 
coats, snow pants and boots.  

 


